
 

VOCAL MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
2024 – 2025 Placement Appointments 

 
 
 

April 8 – 12 from 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM 
Also, during OH and Lunch for students at UNI 

 
What to expect 

 
I am looking forward to meeting you, hearing 

you sing, and seeing which choir might be 
best for you for the coming school year. 

 
 

Please be prepared to do the following: 
- Sing Row, Row, Row Your Boat  
- Sing the beginning of the National Anthem: 

Oh say, can you see by the dawn’s early light 
 Or the ramparts we watched were so gallantly streaming 

- We will also hear your vocal range, check your tonal 
memory, and sight read a short piece of music. 
(Nothing to be afraid of).  

 
 
 

If you want to sing in choir, you’re in!!! 
I’m looking forward to meeting you! Bring your friends. 
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